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Letter from Joseph L. Doob, dated June 6,
1985

In 1985, Pierre Crépel consulted with Paul-André Meyer about how to ask
Joseph L. Doob about the genesis of his work on martingales. Meyer advised
Crépel that if he wanted a response, he should keep his inquiry short, leaving
it to Doob to tell whatever he wanted to tell.

We would like to thank Crépel for allowing us to reproduce the letter
Doob wrote in response.
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